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Andres J. Washington

From: Bettwy, Greg <bettwyg@si.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 4:28 PM
To: Andres J. Washington
Subject: RE: The Significance of Rare NCIC Fingerprint Classifications  

Dear Mr. Washington, 
 
Secretary Bunch received your message, and he asked me to respond to you on his behalf and thank you for sharing this 
informaƟon with us.  We have forwarded it to the NaƟonal Museum of African American History and Culture as well. 
 
He appreciates your sharing this with the Smithsonian. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Greg BeƩwy 
 
Greg BeƩwy | Chief of Staff to the Secretary 
he/him/his/Mr. 
Phone: 202.633.6287 
Cell:       202.552.9506 
Email:   beƩwyg@si.edu 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Andres J. Washington <director@dermatoglyphics.com>  
Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2024 11:27 AM 
To: Smithsonian Secretary <SmithsonianSecretary@si.edu> 
Subject: The Significance of Rare NCIC Fingerprint Classifications  
 
External Email - Exercise CauƟon 
Lonnie G. Bunch III 
Secretary of the Smithsonian Institution 
PO Box 37012 
SI Building, Room 153, MRC 010 
Washington, DC 20013-7012 
 
Dear Mister Secretary: 
 
This new discovery may be to your interest! 
 
https://www.dermatoglyphics.com/Rare.pdf 
 
Sincerely, 
Andrés J. Washington  
Fingerprint Geometric Analysis 
 
director@dermatoglyphics.com  
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https://www.dermatoglyphics.com  
 
 
 
 


